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January 23, 2013 

Ms. Kadance O' Neill 

Lakeville, MN 

Dear Kadance, 

Senate 
State of Minnesota 

Thank you for contacting me with regard to your suggested MGM Bill. As always, I appreciate 
hearing your views and concerns on critical issues. 

The topic of male circumcision is one that involves religious, cultural and personal beliefs as 
they relate to a family's new-born child. While I can acknowledge arguments in favor of your 
suggested bill, I cannot in good faith introduce such legislation because it is not clear to me this 
is the answer to the debate at hand. 

Thank you for contacting me. I hope you will feel free to write again regarding this or any other 
legislative matter that interests you. 

Sandra Pappas 
State Senator 
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